To the Arts and Sciences GEC Committee:

Attached please find a set of course change requests for the American Sign Language (ASL) course series offered by EDU T&L.  In addition to the signed course change requests forms the attached PDF contains:

1. Informational letters provided by Peter Paul, an EDU T&L faculty member involved in the ASL program, and Lauren Sanders, the ASL Associate Coordinator,

2. Concurrence documentation for each request provided by English and Speech and Hearing Science,

3. An updated syllabus for each request.

As discussed in the attached documentation, EDU T&L is looking to create greater consistency across the ASL course offerings by amending their course descriptions and the amount of contact time to align with what is offered in English and Speech and Hearing Science.  As our College Curriculum Committee reviewed and discussed these documents, our Sr. Associate Dean for Academic Affairs, Dr. Sandy Stroot, sought out Dr. Randy Smith’s feedback regarding these proposed changes, particularly with regards to the request to reduce the amount of contact time.  Dr. Smith noted that OAA would be supportive of these modifications to aid in creating a more consistent program across the ASL GEC offerings.

I apologize that this request has not been submitted through the ECA.  This documentation was submitted to our College last quarter when we were still in the process of transitioning to the ECA system.  Please know that units within our College have been informed that all future requests, beginning 1/1/09, will need to be entered into that system in order to travel through the proper approval processes.  We appreciate your patience as we quickly resolve our outstanding “paper” requests.

If you need any further information or have any questions, please feel free to contact me, Sarah Lang, Curriculum Coordinator for the College of Education and Human Ecology.  Could you please let me know when we can expect the committee to review and rule on these requests?  We strongly hope to make these modifications by spring quarter, if at all possible.

Best,

Sarah

Sarah N. Tokar-Lang, M.S.
Academic Planning Specialist, Curriculum Coordinator
College of Education and Human Ecology
The Ohio State University
172 Arps Hall, 1945 North High Street
Columbus, OH 43210
(614) 292-8225
lang.279@osu.edu
